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Hello

I oppose this change.  Scheduling morning meetings will drastically reduce the number of people
available to attend. While I understand that not everyone who wishes to attend meetings works
during the day, a large percentage do, or have other commitments (volunteering, family
commitments to name a couple).  The meetings should stay at 5pm to ensure accessibility to the
most number of people, and to reinforce transparency.
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